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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS _
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA

NOTICE OF VACANCY
. SANTA BARBARA COUNTY
RETIREMENT BOARD OF THE SANTA BARBARA COUNTY EI\’IPLOYEES’
RETIREMENT SYSTEM

The Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors is accepting applications for a position on the SANTA
BARBARA COUNTY RETIREMENT BOARD OF THE SANTA BARBARA COUNTY EMPLOYEES’

RETIREMENT SYSTEM.

Applications for this position are available at the Office of the Clerk of the Board of Supemsors located in the
County Administration Building, Fourth Floor, 105 East Anapamu Street, Room 407, Santa Barbara, by calling
the Clerk of the Board Office at (805) 568- 2240 or online at WWW. countvofsb org. Deadline for the ‘submission
of applications to the Clerk of the Board Office is Tuesday, January 3, 2006.

For specific information regarding this Board please contact the Clerk of the Retirement Board of the Santa
Barbara County Employees’ Retirement System at (805) 568-2940.

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 105 E. Anapamu St.,
Santa Barbara, CA 93101 (805) 568-2240




